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Well Ladies and gentelman that’s another season over just a reminder to post 

your bag returns or hand them to me at our next committee meeting at the 

Abbey Inn Newburgh on Wed 1st March 20.00 hrs. Many thanks for returns 

already received 

As promised I will be heading out to Lucky scaup Island for a wee tidy up and 

some mentoring I noticed more than a few items of rubbish out there whilst 

fowling on the estuary. This would be a great opportunity for any club 

members who are not familiar and would like to know how to safely walk out 

and back via the tides Friends, family, and pets would be more than welcome 

footware required would be wellingtons or bare feet ( if your into that ) see 

page on attached Island information. A small rucksack with a binliner also to 

collect small bits of rubbish. The date I have selected in accordance with tides 

is Sunday 5th March time 10.30am meeting at Tayport links road carpark south 

entry to caravan park postcode DD6 9ES, afraid we cant do anything with the 

weather so come prepaired as we will be going out there. Time for walk 2-3 

hours 

I hope your wildfowling season has been safe and enjoyable there is so much 

to see out there especially at dawn and dusk, if the odd duck or goose has 

graced the dining table so much the better. 

See you at the next meeting in Newburgh, or if you fancy a we adventure at 

the estuary mouth Tayport 

 

                           Your Secretary  

   

  

 

 


